
 

  

 
 

HOMELESS VETERANS

The Department of Illinois  
Veterans of Foreign Wars and Auxiliary 

 

ALL VFW Posts and Auxiliaries are encouraged to participate 
in one of the following ways: 

 
 

Some Suggested items: 
Backpack, Personal care items,  
Underwear, Socks, T-shirts,  
Non-perishable food (w/ pull-tab lids)  

FULL BACKPACKS WILL BE 
COLLECTED AT THE FEBRUARY 
COUNCIL OF ADMINISTRATION 

MEETING IN SPRINGFIELD 
 

 
 

Earmark donations:  
“Backpacks for the Homeless”  
 

AUXILIARY MEMBERS send to:  
Department Treasurer  

Linda Lorenz 
 

VFW MEMBERS pay online at: 
vfwil.org or send check to 

Department Headquarters 


